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Change in Traffic Conditions – Roundabout Current Works  
 

Norfolk Island Regional Council would like to advise motorists that construction works 
to lift the road level on the left lane towards the airport - Taylor Road to Ferny Lane, 
section of the new roundabout, commencing Monday 12th July, weather permitting. 

This means that a small section of lane will be closed for approximately 7 or more days 
and will require a small diversion around the new surface. 

During this period, the Roundabout will convert back to a “T” type intersection, and 
witches’ hats and signs will be in place as required. 

It is extremely important that all motorists drive slowly through this site, driving to the 
conditions of the diversion, observing the “T” intersection rule and all signage in place. 

Norfolk Island Regional Council apologises for any inconvenience caused nearing the 
final stages of construction. 

 

Allan McConnell 
SECTION LEADER – ROADS AND OPEN SPACES 
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